It's my pleasure to welcome you back
to a brand new school year at GWS! |
am excited to embark on this new
chapter- continuing to support our
children as they learn, laugh and grow

together. Here is to a fantastic year
ahead!

-Sheila Sillery, Principal

Class lists will be available Friday
August 29 at 8 am on PowerSchool
and supply drop off will be from
8:30-9:30am. Staff will help direct
students. School supply lists can be
found here. *This event is optional, if
you cannot attend we will see you on
the first day of school!*

Tuesday, September 2 will be the first
day of school for all students. It will be
a full day and buses will run as normal
before and after school.

o Students will line up outside at their
grade and class pylon and teachers
will take them in when the bell
rings.

o We will be outside at 8:40am
with class lists to welcome and
direct students.

AUGUST

@ Office open

@ Supply Drop Off 8:30-9:30am

*Optional event™

SEPTEMBER
e First day of classes - All Grades

Morning Mingle - 8:15-8:55am
@ on East playground. Join us for
coffee and muffins!

@ No classes - Staff Learning Day

National Truth and
Reconciliation Day- No School
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FD7dUB8dySQ7tyYjWuHyFLNBeYDhMdkGcvE6s8uS0go/edit?tab=t.0#heading=h.hi6bc27z3t1d

